PCC 2013 Call for Proposals
It is my great pleasure to invite each of you to the 37th Annual Conference of the Pacific Circle Consortium (PCC) which will be held in Honolulu, Hawaii from Monday, June 3, 2013 through Friday, June 7, 2013. This year’s conference is hosted by the Curriculum Research and Development Group (CRDG) at the University of Hawaii at Manoa.  Don Young, Kathy Berg, Truc Nguyen and their conference team have been working diligently to organize an outstanding conference based on the theme, “Sharing Perspectives – International Conversations about Education:  Recurring Themes in PCC.”  The conference website is http://programs.crdg.hawaii.edu/pcc2013/.  
We invite you to submit a proposal for a presentation at the 2013 PCC annual conference.  There are two presentation formats:  Panel Discussions and Breakout Sessions.  We look forward to an outstanding range of learning opportunities.  Thus, we encourage you to join in by make a presentation at the conference.  Submit your proposal at http://programs.crdg.hawaii.edu/pcc2013/.  

The 2013 PCC annual conference website also contains information about the conference venue, the conference program, and the conference housing options.  Come, join us in Honolulu and make a presentation as we all share and learn together!
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